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Thursday, 22 June 2023 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Events  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the final weeks of term, we would like to inform you of the details of the special Year 6 
leavers’ events in the final week of term.  
 
Leavers’ Disco – Thursday 20th July 
 

Year 6 will have their own leavers’ disco on Thursday 20th July at 4.30 – 6pm. We will provide 
drinks so children do not need to bring any money, however we would like contributions for 
party finger food for the children.  
 
Food contributions for disco - please can these food items be brought in on the day of the 
disco, please remember no nuts, we are a nut-free school. 
 
We ask that children do not bring their mobile phones to the disco, unless essential. Mobile 
phones will be collected in by an adult when the child arrives and given back when they leave.  
 
Please fill out the wufoo form to state 1. if your child is attending and 2. if they will be collected 
or walking home alone, irrelevant of whether they normally have permission to walk home 
alone.  

 
Leavers’ Assembly – Friday 21st July 
 

Year 6 would like to invite you to their farewell performance outside on the AstroTurf on Friday 
21st July at 9.30am. We look forward to seeing you there. No need to pre-register. 

 
Leavers’ Picnic – Friday 21st July 
 

On the final day of term (Friday 21st), Year 6 will eat their lunch outside together as a special 
leavers’ picnic. Children who have school dinners are invited to bring in a packed lunch on that 
day, or can order a school packed lunch here before Thursday 13th July. 
 

We hope your child/children enjoy their final days at Kilmorie and we would like to thank you for your 
on-going support this year.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Nora, Jo C & Dominic 
Year 6 Teachers 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/sey5cqx089o757/
https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/sey5cqx089o757/

